
 

The Al Stair Memorial Fishing Tournament for Kids 
T-Shirt Advertisement Program Supporter Information 

 
Brock & Justine Williams, Don Jenny, & The Hellertown Sportsmen’s Association seek the 
support of businesses, organizations, community groups, and individuals whom share, and wish to 
support sharing the outdoors and fishing with kids! You can show this support by the purchase 
of advertisement space on the back of our annual produced t-shirt. 
 
Sponsorship opportunities are available for $100.00. The sponsorship includes:  Business, 
organization, or family name & telephone number or e-mail address displayed on the back of the 
shirt. All business or organization advertisements will also be displayed on a sponsor board 
during the tournament and in H.S.A.’s summer club newsletter as well. Additionally, if you have a 
company banner, we would be glad to display it during the tournament as well. 
 
The shirt space is limited and all spaces will be sold on a first come, first served, basis. HSA 
has no control over ad layout and placement. All advertisements must be received before  
April 15th,2024 to guarantee their inclusion on the shirt. 
                                                                   
BUSINESS OR ORGANIZATION   
NAME AS TO APPEAR ON SHIRT: _________________________________________________________                   
                                                                                     
TELEPHONE OR EMAIL AS TO APPEAR ON SHIRT:____________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name & Number: __________________________________________________________________ 
      
T-Shirt size for sponsor:__________________                                                                                    
                                                                                          If you have any questions about the t-shirt 
                                                               advertisement program or other options available 
                                                                          to support the tournament please contact: 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                      Brock Williams 
                         484-634-1108      
                                                     OR 
                      Sponsored By:                                         HSAFISHINGCONTEST@gmail.com 
                                                                                        
                                                                                       Please complete contact information and submit         
               this form and corresponding donation to: 
      
        Al Stair Memorial Fishing Tournament 
        C/O Brock Williams 
        2020 Taylor Drive 
        Center Valley, PA 18034 
 

 
                                                                                                                               

Thanks for your support and hope to see you May 4th at the tournament! 


